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14th September 2020
Dear Parents,

Arrangements for Holy Communion 3rd October 2020
As you will be aware, the circumstances surrounding the presence of Covid in the wider community are constantly evolving and with this in mind we are taking a number of steps to help ensure this very special day can be celebrated safely. We appreciate that some of these steps will be challenging but we ask that you recognise that the Parish and school are implementing these steps for the good of our school family, in line with PHA advice, and we are grateful for your support in helping us achieve this.

· Mass is live-streamed each Sunday and we would recommend that you avail of this service to help prepare your child for the sacrament by participating in Sunday mass in this way. This will help them develop confidence in how to participate and respond confidently throughout the sacrament.

· Attendance is limited to two parents or guardians and the communicant. There will be benches marked indicating where each communicant and their parents/ guardians will be seated.

· Masks are required for all adults attending. The children receiving Holy Communion do not have to wear masks.

· Everyone will be expected to use the hand sanitizer provided on entering the Church; before receiving Holy Communion and when leaving. Any children wearing gloves will need to remove these for these 3 instances. 

· To assist in social distancing, half of our families will be given a time to arrive before Holy Communion if they wish to take a family picture at the church. The remaining families will be able to take their family picture after the Holy Communion. 

· We will have chalk markings on the steps to indicate where pupils should stand for a socially distanced photograph immediately after their Holy Communion. 

· We would ask families to avoid gathering together outside the church after the ceremony in the interests of keeping everyone safe, instead, we encourage you to enjoy the rest of this very special day with your wider families.

On behalf of the teachers, assistants, ancillary staff and Governors, I would like to pass on our great happiness at the fact that our Primary 5 pupils are finally getting to celebrate this momentous occasion and receive this important Sacrament. We hope that the day proves a joyful one for them all.

Yours sincerely, 



Mrs McKeown 

